
Submitter: jay bloom 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Early Childhood and Human Services 

Measure: HB2869 

Oregon's population is growing older and there is need for how best to respond to 

take advantage of the opportunities and plan for the challenges. This proposed 

process would also help to identify the intergenerational implications and 

opportunities. 


